
 

Appointment of Board Secretary  
Board Secretary Dave Harris resigned his employment with the Park District as of March 7th. 
Amanda Blanco, Administration and Special Services Supervisor, will assume the responsibility of 
Board Secretary on a permanent basis. 
 
Director Agreement 
As Executive Director Harris retired at the conclusion of the March 7th  Board meeting, the Glen 
Ellyn Park District Board of Commissioners agreed to a separation agreement as part of the process. 
 
2023-2025 Project Update(s) 
Superintendent Troia informed the Park Board that all current referendum projects are moving 
forward and progressing smoothly. During the month of March, several meetings will be taking 
place to discuss and pick out finishes with the hopes of presenting an update at the next Board 
meeting on March 21st. 
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